
Truckee  changing  yard  waste
collection
To address Truckee’s sustainability goals, programs will be
introduced to residents within the incorporated area beginning
this  summer  with  the  goal  of  eliminating  the  need  for
residents to purchase recycling and yard waste plastic bags,
preventing recycling contamination, and increasing the amount
of materials that can be recycled.

To participate, Truckee residents must opt in and indicate how
many yard waste and recycling carts they would like delivered
to their property by completing an online form.

The waste carts are projected to prevent up to 3 million
plastic bags from being landfilled over the next 10 years.

As  part  of  the  new  waste  hauling  services  contracted  by
Truckee, one 64-gallon recycling cart serviced on alternating
weeks, and up to three 96-gallon yard waste carts will be
provided to residents who opt in. Additional carts will be
available for a fee.

All Truckee residents will begin new yard waste services in
2018. After June 30, green bags will not be accepted, however
additional  yard  waste  disposal  services  will  be  offered
including discounted dumpster rental and complimentary drop-
off services at Eastern Regional Landfill.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/truckee-changing-yard-waste-collection/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/truckee-changing-yard-waste-collection/
http://www.keeptruckeegreen.org/

